
 
 

Year 3 are making a splash!
A huge well done to our Year 3 swimmers, what a great start to the school
year learning to swim! It’s been great to hear how well everyone has been
doing-learning to keep safe in the water and lots of children have received

certificates! 

Middlesbrough Library is open and it’s amazing!
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Out and About

Year 5 
Farm Visit

Year 5 have been
on a great visit

to a working
farm. 

30 of our Y5 children attended the brilliant STEMFest event at The Vertu
Motors Arena up in Newcastle this month. This year was another great

event with a fantastic selection of businesses ready to inspire our young
people and show them the great STEM opportunities available on their

doorstep. 



 
 

        

Wednesday
22

October

nd Y5SB 2:20pm

Thursday
23rd

October

Y5LB 9:10am

Y5T 2:20pm

Albert Park Junior Parkrun
What is Albert Park Junior Parkrun?

A free, fun, and friendly weekly 2k event for
juniors (4 to 14 year olds). 

When is it? It is held every Sunday at
9:00am.

Where is it? The event takes place at Albert
Park, Linthorpe Road, Middlesbrough, TS1

3LB. 
Is there a cost? No, it's free! Please register
before you first come along. You only need

to register with parkrun once and don't
forget to bring a scannable copy of your

barcode (request a reminder). If you forget
it, you won't get a time. 

How fast do I have to be? The aim is to have
fun. Please come along and join in whatever

your pace!

Parent/ Teacher
meetings are

Tuesday 14  and
Wednesday 15

October. Ask the office
if you forgot to book an

appointment!

th
th

Have a Lovely Day!
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Year 5 welcome their
parents/carers to

enjoy their
performance of....

It’s All Greek to Me!



     

Chadburn Cook Hollis Bolckow

225 105 90 275

During October, we are collecting dried and tinned food as well as
toiletries and baby items to support the local foodbank. There is no
obligation, but if you would like to contribute, we would welcome
suggested items listed below. 

Tins of: Peas, potatoes, baked beans, chickpeas, chopped/plum
tomatoes, vegetable soup, fish (tuna, sardines, mackerel), corned
beef, ham etc.
Packets of: Rice, pasta, pulses (dried beans etc.) sugar, tea bags,
orange juice (long life only), powdered milk. 
Jars/bottles of: Coffee, cooking oil, sauces. 

Autumn Harvest Hamper Appeal 

Secondary School Applications

Parents of current Y6 children must apply for their
secondary school place by 31st October 2025.

Middlesbrough's "Primary and Secondary In
Middlesbrough, Guide for Parents", is available

online at:
https://www.middlesbrough.gov.uk/schools-and-

education/school-admissions/key-school-
admissions-documents/

Flu Vaccine
Flu Vaccine is now offered to Reception -
Year 6 children at primary school. The flu
vaccine for children, which is given as a

nasal spray, will be offered in school. Look
out for letters with more information.

 

Is your child
starting

Secondary
School next

year?

Monday 27th October -
Friday 31  Octoberst

Half Term -
School Closed

Monday 24  November th PD Day - School
Closed

Diary Dates

House 
Point
Totals



PE Kits 
Children need a PE kit. They may wear black leggings/joggers and their school jumper over their PE T-

shirt or, should you prefer, Lollipops (our school uniform provider) stock a plain black tracksuit with the
school logo. We are still able to provide black shorts and white T-shirts free of charge for children to

change into from their usual uniform. Children must not wear hoodies for health and safety reasons. 

If you have changed
your

 telephone number or
 address, please

inform the office. 
Many Thanks.

Class %

R Miss Cottrell 88.13

R/Y1Mrs Holian 94.54

Y1 Miss Morgan 96.36

Y1 Mrs Barron 89.59

Y2 Miss MCann 91.89

Y2 Mrs Harrison 95.43

Y3 Mr Cochrane 93.82

Y3 Miss Gates and Miss Abulafia 93.82

Y3 Mr Towers 89.58

Hills 96.58

Y4 Miss Nilsen 89.93

Y4 Mrs Green 92.12

Y4 Miss Joel 94.78

Y5 Miss L Brown 91.8

Y5 Miss S Brown 95.81

Y5 Mrs Turley 91.64

Y6 Mrs Hill/Mrs Moss 92.6

Y6 Mrs Attah 91.41

Y6 Miss Fisher 96.48

Total Attendance 93.16

September 
Attendance School Uniform

School uniform can be purchased from:
Lollipops 

20 Norfolk Place, 
Berwick Hills, 

Middlesbrough, 
TS3 7PA

https://lollipops-middlesbrough.co.uk/ 
Alternatively, many other shops stock school uniform such as

ASDA, Tesco etc. 
All children attending school are required to wear school uniform. 

Children should wear:

White Polo Shirt
Blue Sweatshirt or Cardigan

Black Trousers/Skirt/Dress/Shorts
Blue Gingham Dress (Summer)

Black Shoes with Black Socks or Tights

Important Reminder!

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS
School attendance is mandatory for all pupils. Please plan

holidays around school breaks and avoid seeking
permission to take children out of school.

Holidays during term time will not be authorised.
Fixed Penalty Notices are being issued by the local

authority.
 


